
LETTER IN SUPPORT OF  

THE DEMOCRACY RESTORATION ACT  

FROM CIVIL RIGHTS AND REFORM ORGANIZATIONS 

 

 

April 25, 2012 

 

 

Dear Member of Congress: 

 



United States should not be a country where the effects of past mistakes have countless 

consequences – and no opportunity for redress. 



NAACP Legal Defense and Educational Fund, Inc. 

National Association of Social Workers 

National Black Law Students Association 

National Urban League 

New Mexico Women's Justice Project 

A New PATH (Parents for Addiction Treatment & Healing) 

North Carolina Harm Reduction Coalition 

NORML 

The Office of Social Justice, Christian Reformed Church of North America (CRCNA) 

ProjectVote 

Queers for Economic Justice 

South Asian Americans Leading Together (SAALT) 

State Rep. Edward J. Orlett (Ret) -Ohio 

StoptheDrugWar.org 

The Sentencing Project 


